
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ carers                 19.06.2017 
 
YEAR 4 TRIP TO ONE LIFE CENTRE NEWCASTLE 
 
The Year 4 children will be visiting The Life Centre in Newcastle on Friday 14th July 2017. 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am so children will need to be in school for 8.15am. We 
should be back at approximately 3.45 depending on traffic. The children will need a 
packed lunch and plenty to drink.  
 
The voluntary contribution for this visit is £13.00 and is to be paid for through your 
child’s Parentpay account. There is no consent form, however on your Parentpay 
account you will also be asked to give consent for your child to take part in this visit. 
Thank you for your continued support, without this visits such as this would not be able 
to go ahead. 
 
A big thank you to Friends of Chandlers Ridge who have kindly contributed to the cost of the 

coach. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Miss Anderson and Mrs Lancaster 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


